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To the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commissioners:

This comment is in reference to my concern that Puget Sound Energy has a moral duty to
commit to conservation and renewable energy resources.  The Pacific Northwest is
overflowing with renewable energy.  The utilities around us deliver clean power but PSE puts
out mostly fossil-based energy.

Please do what's right and require PSE to commit to a carbon-free future!

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Kathleen Hendrickson
PO Box 1433, 18226 Vashon Hwy SW
Vashon WA  98070
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